
 

    

 
 

14th August 2023 Our Ref: KCP/ 

                                                  

Department for Energy, Security & Net Zero     Your Ref: 

1 Victoria Street 

London 

SW1H 0ET 

        

Dear Sirs 

REPRESENTATION FOR THE APPLICATION FOR DEVELOPMENT CONSENT BY NET ZERO 

TEESSIDE POWER LIMITED “NZT POWER” AND NET ZERO NORTH SEA STORAGE LIMITED 

“NZNS STORAGE” FOR THE NET ZERO TEESSIDE PROJECT – APPLICATION NUMBER EN010103 

 

We act as agents and surveyors for NPL Waste Management Limited, who are affected by the above 

referred to Development Consent Order (“DCO”) Application. 

 

I write further to our letters in 2022 and our letter dated 14th August 2023.  

 

NPL Waste Management Limited have been approached again by the Net Zero Teeside Project (“DCO 

Applicant”) to inform them that currently they do not wish to proceed with the proposed pipeline route on 

their property at this current time. 

 

We would therefore be grateful to receive clarity on this and confirmation that you will ensure that my 

client’s land will not be pursued for this project and nor compulsory rights pursued over it by the DCO 

Applicant. 

 

For the avoidance of doubt, I detail below the plot numbers that affect my client’s property for this project. 

 

Plot 1,3,4,5,6,8,10,12,14,15,16,17 and 18 – All mineral rights save for Plot 4, a right to lay a pipeline. 

 

Thanking you in anticipation.  

 

Yours sincerely 

for Fisher German Priestner Limited 

Miss K Claire Priestner BSc(Hons) MRICS FAAV 

Managing Director 




